LOOP NOTES

Our first meeting of the school year was held on Monday, September 12th. Our main focus this
year is to raise money for playground equipment. However, a technology need was presented
at the meeting and we will look into fulfilling that need for the teachers and staff first. For those
that are wanting LGS spiritwear we are looking at having an online shop open soon. Walk A
Thon will be on Friday, Oct. 21. More information will be coming out in the next few weeks. Our
next meeting will be Monday, October 3, 2022 at 7:00pm. Hope to see you there!!



